
Dear Families,

Thank you for entrusting CGESD to educate your students.

Please know that the health and well-being of our students

and staff continue to be a priority for our school district. Since

March 2020, we have closely followed the recommendations

of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) to

mitigate the spread of COVID-19. You may have noticed their

recommendations changed yesterday for school settings. The

CDC is now urging people to mask up as COVID-19 cases rise

again. We encourage mask use by any staff, students, and

visitors that wish to follow this guidance. However, due to AZ

state law, we cannot enforce the use of face coverings in our

school or district facilities. 

CGESD continues to monitor the spread of COVID-19 closely,

alongside the Pinal County Department of Public Health.

Please visit our data dashboard for current information about

our mitigation plan and rates of transmission. 

We remain optimistic about the year ahead, and wish to

express all our best to you and your loved ones as we work

collaboratively to help students learn and thrive!

 

If you have any further questions, 

please feel free to reach out to us

 via outreach@cgesd.org.

https://www.cgesd.org/domain/123
mailto:outreach@cgesd.org

